County Parks will again be hosting an ALL-VIRTUAL Holiday Art & Craft Faire! Interested in being a vendor for the 2021 event?  For the month of December, Santa Cruz County Parks will host a limited number of LOCAL artists and craftspeople on the parks website and will promote the craft faire through social media.
If you are interested in participating, please submit the following no later than November 12 to events@scparks.com:
1. Title your email “Craft Faire 2021 application”
1. First: list your name, phone number, address, and email address at the top of your email
1. Next: list your medium (e.g. candles, jewelry, textiles, glass, etc.)
1. Followed by: a brief description of what you plan to sell
1. Include: a link to one of the following where your work can be viewed and purchased: Etsy, website, Facebook, Instagram 
1. Attach: a 560x430 pixel jpg or tif image of your work.
1. cAll materials received by the due date of Nov. 12 will be reviewed; vendors will receive notification of their application status by November 19.
Selected vendors’ name, photo and description of work, and site link will be posted on scparks.com Craft Faire website by November 30. 
Questions?  Email events@scparks.com.  
Thank you!



